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Submission No 5 State Significant Infrastructure. 

On 23 February 2011 a NSW Department of Planning spokesperson was quoted in the 
Hawkesbury Gazette, “Neither Option 1 nor Option 3 for a new bridge could be supported on 
heritage grounds,”. 
On 25 March 2011 the Liberal Party was elected to form Government in NSW. 
On Saturday 1 October 2011 the legislative changes to switch off heritage protection for projects 
under state significance infrastructure became operational. 
On Tuesday 4 October, the first working day after enactment, the application for the Windsor 
Bridge project was submitted to be placed under that legislation on the grounds of the damage it 
would do to heritage 


